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New Water Meter Installation Notice 
 

 

 

Dear Town of Mt. Olive Water Customer: 

 

 

The Town of Mt. Olive will soon begin the process of installing new water meters. This process 

should begin between May and June 2019. The Town of Mt. Olive is asking: 

1. If your account is not current, please make an attempt to get your account current 

2. If you have any water leaks in and/or around your house, please make arrangements to 

have those leaks fixed  

  

Once ALL water meters are installed, you will be charged for the amount of water you are using. 

At this time, there has not been a decision made on water rates. If there are any questions or 

concerns, please come to the April 2, 2019 board meeting at City Hall, time 6:00 p.m., to voice 

any concerns. Also, visit and subscribe to our Town website for more information.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Town of Mt. Olive 


